
HB 1799 -- WORKERS' COMPENSATION

SPONSOR: DeGroot

This bill requires the Division of Workers' Compensation to publish
on its website the notice prepared as required by law concerning
specific information about the workers' compensation system. A
carrier may provide the notice to an insured in electronic format
by directing the insured to the notice available on the division's
website.


